
 

 

Chaucer School Board  
Casual vacancy for a parent representative 
 

A casual vacancy has occurred on the School Board for a parent representative. If you are 
interested in putting your name forward, please do so via the school office. 

The Board has decided to fill the vacancy by selection. 

If 10% or more of eligible voters on the school roll ask the Board, within 28 days of this 
notice being published, to hold a by-election to fill the vacancy, then a by-election will be 
held. 

Request for a by-election should be sent to: 

 

Emma Robertson, Presiding Member (Chair)  

Chaucer School Board 

 

Chaucer School 

Chaucer Place 

Blockhouse Bay 0600 

Auckland 

 

by: 02 April 2024 


